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NOTICE

TO - ALL CORPORATIONS WHICH SUBMITTED THEIR
MC 28 COMPLIANCE THROUGH ELECTRONIC MAIL

SUBJECT : RE-UPLOADING OF COMPLIANCE TO THE MC 28
SUBMISSION PORTAL

DATE : Y june 2023

[n order to facilitate the verification of compliance in the filing of SEC
Memorandum Circular No. 28, Series of 2020, all corporations which
submitted the required forms/notices through electronic mail
(MC28_s2020@sec.gov.ph) are directed to re-upload their submission to
the MC 28 Submission Portal. The portal can be accessed through
https://apps010.sec.gov.ph.

Note that the re-uploading does not invalidate the previous
submission but is necessary to facilitate and enhance future transactions.

For your information and guidance,



